	Summer Giving Bulletin Messages


	Your weekly bulletin is a great place to remind members and visitors about their eGiving options. Even though summer doesn’t start until June, we recommend churches begin promoting eGiving as early as Memorial weekend. Your members likely have their summer travel plans in place by then, so it’s the perfect time to encourage them to set up recurring giving or give from the road with their smartphones. Here are some sample messages you can use in your weekly bulletin.

Bulletin Message #1 – Online Giving

Supporting our summer ministries and mission is only a click away. We offer convenient online giving, so you never have to worry about leaving your cash or checkbook at home. You can make a one-time contribution or set up recurring gifts – a great option for members who will be traveling during the summer months. Get started by visiting our online donation page at [Church Website].

Bulletin Message #2 – Mobile or Text Giving

Are you looking for an easy, convenient way to contribute to our church this summer? [Church Name] offers two eGiving options that allow you to give anytime, anywhere – even on the road! It takes just seconds to use your smartphone to give by text or through our mobile app. 

For text giving, simply send a text message to [Church Vanco Text Number] with the amount you would like to contribute (for example, 25). 

To give through our mobile app, download the free Vanco app from the App Store or Google Play and search for our church by name. 

We appreciate your generosity, whether you’re donating from the pew or on your way to the beach! 

Bulletin Message #3 – A Special Message for Summer Travelers

We know many of our members travel during the summer or have other commitments. Your consistent support is vital to our church and mission, especially during the summer months. If you think you’ll miss church services this summer, consider setting up recurring giving. 

It takes just a few moments to get started, and your regular donations will help sustain us throughout the year. Visit [Church Website] to set up a secure, recurring contribution from your bank account, credit card or debit card. 

We sincerely thank you for your generosity to our community and various ministries!

Bulletin Message #4 – A Special Message for Visitors

[Church Name] is excited to see both new and familiar faces at our summertime services as our members are joined by their families, friends and our visitors. We hope that you will consider giving a gift to support our congregation! 

Because we know many people don’t carry cash or a checkbook, we offer convenient eGiving options that are secure, fast and easy to use. 

You can make a one-time gift by [Include all eGiving options available at your church]. No matter how you choose to give, your donations will help sustain our programs during the summer and throughout the year. Thank you for your generosity!

Bulletin Message #5 – Encourage Members to Set Up Recurring Giving

Make summertime giving a breeze by setting up recurring gifts! Many of you support the congregation with your time, talent and financial contributions throughout the year. But since many of our members travel or spend time visiting family and friends during the summer, it can be hard to keep up with weekly gifts. That’s why we encourage you to set up regular, recurring donations.  

It takes just moments to set up. Visit [Church Website] and find our online giving page. Thank you for your continued support of our mission!
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